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I want to let everyone know that the 
well has been a blessing. We have not 
had water or electricity many times 
recently, and with the generator and 
the well many of our people have been 
blessed with water. Some even 
brought shampoo and soap to bathe 
here on the grass.  
 
We have signed up kids for the break-
fast program for the next year.  We 
have 65 kids signed up, which repre-
sents 30 homes where we have direct 
contact.  
 
We are blessed to have David helping 
us this year. He is from a city called 
Tuman that is about an hour away from us.  He has graduated from the university and needs to 
do his thesis, so he will be doing it with us.  His major is education so he will be helping us with 
the kids in the breakfast program. 
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SUMMERTIME IS ENDING 

I know summer is a few months away in the US, but here in Peru summertime is ending.  School 
just started a few weeks ago for the kids.  
 

At the end of this month I will be going to the Amazon jun-
gle for another outreach.  My way is being paid by the peo-
ple there so that is a blessing. If any one wants to go one 
day let me know.  It’s fun and a blessing! 
 
Remember to pray for us, for the families we minister to, 
and for our church here in Pimentel. 
 
Blessings to you, and thank you so much for your prayers 
and support! 
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